
2024 - Important Registration 
Dates and Late Registration 
Period Reminder

ATTENTION STAFF & STUDENTS

As we navigate through another successful academic year, we would like to draw your attention to the 
upcoming registration dates, particularly emphasizing the late registration period from 12 February to 23 
February 2024.

The late registration period has been specifically allocated to accommodate students who encountered 
challenges during the scheduled registration window. 

We strongly urge all students to finalize their registration by 23rd February 2024, to avoid any potential 
complications or disruptions to your academic journey. Our Student Admissions team is readily available to 
assist first-time entering students, while the relevant Faculty office stands prepared to support returning/
continuing students with their late registration process.

For further detailed registration information, please CLICK HERE.

Your cooperation and adherence to these registration dates are greatly appreciated as they contribute 
significantly to the efficient functioning of our academic institution.

Should you have any inquiries or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. Your academic 
success remains our top priority, and we are here to support you every step of the way.

Best Regards 

Issued by the Registrar
Dr MJ Nkonoane

12 February 2024




